
Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Norman, Michele R - DNR 
Monday, March 05, 2012 9:37 AM 
Feeney, John M - DNR 

Subject: RE: Cedarburg Power & Light 

John, 

If you'd like me to work on this case, perhaps you could bring or send the file down to the Milwaukee office. Do you or 
Chris have plans to come south sometime soon? 

Michele 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Feeney, John M - DNR 
Monday, March 05, 2012 09:00 AM 
Norman, Michele R - DNR 
RE: Cedarburg Power & Light 

Hi Michelle. Nothing recent on that one that I recall. 

John M Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Plymouth Service Center 
920-892-8756 extension 3023 
johnmfeeney@wisconsin.gov 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi John, 

Norman, Michele R - DNR 
Monday, March 05, 2012 8:58 AM 
Feeney, John M - DNR 
Cedarburg Power & Light 

I am working with Mark Gordon on a list of older files with no recent activity. The cases below are on Mark's list, 
and since you are the Project Manger, I thought I would start by asking if you could give me an update on any 
recent conversations or activity: 

Cedarburg Power & Light 
BRRTS #02-46-547626 
BRRTS #03-46-003301 

Thank you.--··· 

~ Michele R. Norman 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation & Redevelopment 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
(~) phone: (414) 263-8546 
{G:'l} e-mail: michele.norman@wisconsin.gov 
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